
Newsletter Summer Term 

Friday 5th May 2023 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We hope all the children have enjoyed the Coronation celebrations this week. Throughout the 
week we have been widening the children's knowledge of the Royal Family, Monarchs and what it 
means to live in Britain. Thank you so much for all your time spent helping make the crowns 
with the children at home over the last few weeks. All the children looked fantastic in their red, 
white and blue clothes as well as their crowns.  
 
We have chosen a winning crown for each class. Winners have won a golden coin to spend at the 
vending machine, a golden chocolate bar and also a ticket to be King or Queen for the day on the 
final day of the half term (Friday 26th May). The winner will be able to choose the clothes they 
wear for the day, choose their lunch, choose the lessons for their class as well as carry out some 
important roles as King or Queen. I hope you all have a lovely long weekend enjoying your 
celebrations for the coronation. The runner up will also support the winner and can come in non-
uniform on Friday 26th May. 
 
Best wishes, 
Mr Blackburn. 

Dates for your 

diaries: 

 

Monday 8th May – 

Bank Holiday for 

King Charles 

Coronation – School 

Closed 

 

 

Friday 26th May – 

School closes for half 

term 

 

Monday 5th June – 

School Reopens 

 

 

Congratulations! 
 
We would like to inform of you of some lovely news! Miss Ryaz has 
recently had a baby girl and Mrs Khan has had a baby boy. On 
behalf of everyone in the St John's family, we would like to 
congratulate them both and wish them and their families all the 
best of health and happiness. 

St John's Church Festival of Talent: 
 
Last weekend, a group of children sang in church at the festival of 
talent, which was a great success for the church. Thank you to Mr 
Brooke from church who organised this great event for our local 
community and gave the children this opportunity to perform. 
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 Hadi & Hassan 

 Huzaifa & Umaima 

 Areesha & Adwaid 

 Yusuf & Romesa 

 Faris & Musah 

 Kaiden & Maryam 

Weekly Attendance St John’s Stars 

SAT's - Breakfast Club for all Year 2 children: 

Next week, our Year 2 children in school will be starting their SAT's tests, which are national 

tests to help inform teacher assessment at the end of Key Stage 1. The children have nothing to 

worry about and we just ask them all to do their best. We do not want any children or parents 

to worry. In order to help children relax and to ensure they all have had a good start to the day, 

we are inviting ALL children in Year 2 to have a free breakfast (toast and drink) from 

Wednesday 10th May 2023 up to and including Friday 19th May 2023. This is free of charge 

and children should be dropped off at 8.30am at their classroom door. 

 

 

Our Coronation 
Celebrations 

 


